

Friday 10th June 2022

Our stars of the week:

This week's certificates are awarded for responding to feedback.



Dates for your diary:

- Thursday 30th June Year 2 class assembly. Everybody welcome
- Thursday 7th July Reception assembly. Again, everybody welcome.

Attendance

We are very happy to announce that a record number of children achieved 100% attendance last half term and enjoyed an own clothes day today.

We are in the process of asking for parent's/carer's opinions of own clothes day as a reward for full attendance during the half terms.

We would appreciate that you take the time to respond as we want to ensure that our pupils are happy with the rewards.



Congratulations to all!

The winning house this week was St George.

Junior PCSOs

Years 4 and 5 had a visit from a Community support Officer from Manchester City Council, our school PCSO, Sabah, and a policer officer on Friday morning. They explained how our school can support the local community by monitoring the cars around school in the morning and afternoon.

The children in our current years 4 and 5 can apply to become junior PCSOs. Following the applications, the children will be interviewed. The successful candidates will receive a junior police hat, high vis jacket, notebook and pen. They will also receive training and support from the local police.

The intention is that our school will be a safer place for our families.

Winners of the Golden tickets



Times tables

Year 4 are practising hard in school for their national Multiplication Tables Check – we hope they are practising at home too!

In school we will be having a 'Times table challenge' assembly on Tuesday!



This is for all the children in school to demonstrate how brilliant they are with tables.